Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Krayna, Kevin [kraynak@bouldercolorado.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 12:05 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Infectious Diseases / 42 U.S.C. 300ff-131

| believe there needs to be clarification that the 'emergency response employees' that are mentioned in the 'Ryan
White Act' does indeed include police officers. There is no doubt that, at least in the Boulder area, police officers are
often the first to respond in emergency situations and are exposed to the same pathogens as fire fighters and medical

facility personnel.
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Kevin Krayna

Safety & Workers' Compensation Specialist
Office: 303.441.3061

Cell: 720.258.5643




